Museum receives grant to help archive collections

The Mount Airy Museum of Regional History just received a grant from the Bay and Paul
Foundations that will help the museum better preserve its collections.

The Bay and Paul Foundations, an independent private foundation located in New York City, is
the product of the merger in January 2005 of The Bay Foundation and the Josephine Bay Paul
and C. Michael Paul Foundation. Established in 1950 and 1962, respectively, the foundations
were related organizations, each having distinct — though at times overlapping — program
interests. As a result of their shared interests, the foundations occasionally jointly funded or
collaborated on projects.

Read more: Mount Airy News - Museum receives grant to help archive collections



http://www.mtairynews.com/view/full_story/19179644/article-Museum-receives-grant-to-help-archive-collections?instance=search_results#ixzz1zZxs75he

